
23rd November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Criminology Unit 3 Controlled assessment

We are writing to notify you of the upcoming Criminology controlled assessment for Unit 3 on Wednesday 6th and

Thursday 7th of December. Friday 8th of December is scheduled for those students who have special access

arrangements.

Each day will run in 4 hour slots starting at 8.40. Students will resume normal break and lunch times and period 5

lessons.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me at nicola.ohare@cleevepark-tkat.org

Kind regards

Ms O’Hare
HoF Social Science/Business, Economics & Finance Teacher
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